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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.
To whom it may concern

I am terribly worried for the planning above.
This will affect badly the traffic and will make the area very unsafe.

Also the impact on local landscape and wildlife will be dreadful.
The area doesn’t have the infrastructure to manage further traffic.

I object firmly to the above
Emanuela Morando



